
Man dies in vehicle-pedestrian crash on Highway 162
2023-007701

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Friday, June 23, 2023

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Deputies from the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office are
continuing to investigate a crash late Thursday that killed a pedestrian in the Hollywood area.

A Nissan sedan was traveling on Highway 162 when it struck the pedestrian, who was standing
on the road near Scott White Road. Patrol deputies responded to the scene shortly before 9:15
p.m. The pedestrian was taken to MUSC, where he was pronounced dead.

The vehicle remained at the scene. No charges have been filed at this time. CCSO’s Traffic
Services Unit is investigating. Highway 162 was closed while deputies examined the scene; it
was reopened about 12:30 a.m. Friday.

The crash marked the ninth traffic fatality investigated this year by CCSO.
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